
NOTICE TO PARENTS AND STAFF REGARDING THE 

ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN NOTIFICATION 

 
School:   Lenart Regional Gifted Center 

 

Date:  December 3, 2013 

 

This is to notify you in accordance with Illinois and Federal Asbestos 
Regulations, that a copy of the Asbestos Management Plan is available at 
each school during school hours by appointment.  Requests to review the 
Asbestos Management Plan must be made at least 24 hours in advance.  

Also please be advised that CPS conducts asbestos inspections of all 
schools every three years.  The last inspection was completed in 2013.  
Asbestos surveillances are conducted every six months. 

CHECK ONE 

���� A copy of this notice was sent home in each child’s backpack. 

���� A copy of this notice was printed in the school’s newsletter or 
calendar and sent home with each child. 

���� Other – Please indicate how this notice was delivered to parents 
and staff. 

 

 

 

 

A COPY OF THIS NOTICE MUST BE PLACED IN THE 

SCHOOL’S ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN. 


